

partners in population health

spring strategic planning session

Primary Care providers from nearly all network practices gathered Saturday, April 23rd to share best practices related to engagement in technology, access and patient satisfaction strategies in primary care (i.e., telehealth, on-line scheduling, walk-in visits, and nurse triage after hour services).

Additionally, the membership discussed network and practice vitality needs and initiatives, next steps on the social determinates of health journey as the

network has laid the groundwork with the employment of care coordinators and BH specialists to support the membership, and finally revamping the vision and mission statements to more concisely represent the work of Dayton Children's Health Partners.

For more information or to join the next meeting, contact Kim Grant.

providers in the news

Congratulations to Dayton Children's Health Partners members named 'Top Docs' in Dayton Magazine for 2022!

- · Michael Albert, MD, Dayton Children's orthopaedics
- Aurturo Aranda, MD, Dayton Children's pediatric surgery
- James Derksen, MD, PriMed Family Practice
- · Amanda Freeman, MD, Ohio Pediatrics
- Kathleen Gutman, MD, PriMed Pediatrics
- Maria Hanson, MD, Pediatric Asociates of Dayton • Teresa Menart, MD, PriMed Family Practice
- Shelly Rustagi, MD, Dayton Children's gastroenterology Mark Schloneger, MD, PriMed Family Practice
- Laine Sommers, MD, PriMed Family Practice

Congratulations also to Janette Froehlich, MD, from PriMed Family Practice Beavercreek for being appointed to the aglion health Female Physician Leadership Council!

are you utilizing On Our Sleeves?

On Our Sleeves wants to help you start the conversation with families surrounding children's mental health. By providing resources, tools and prevention-based strategies, the goal is to end the stigmas. There are several ways that On Our Sleeves can help you and your team engage and empower parents for these discussions with their kids:

- · Guides and handouts to share with families during office visits
- · Conversation starters to use before or during visits
- Mental health training for non-clinical support staff
- Prevention-based strategies to assist agencies during this unprecedented increase in need for mental health services

During the month of May, encourage your patient families to join the movement to receive twice monthly emails with resources and talking points.

download resources

team travels to Chicago The Dayton Children's Health Partners

team traveled to Chicago April 27-29 for the Children's Hospital Association's Accountable Healthcare Learning Collaborative. They spent the time networking with other pediatric clinically integrated networks, participating in panel discussions and learning best practices to bring back to Dayton.



Health Partners is working directly with community providers to address the needs within their practices.

Tuesday talks with a specialist Beginning in March, the Dayton Children's Health Partners team and Dayton Children's specialists are

working together to share best practices with non-network practices. We realize that many providers are interested in these tools for their patients, but may be unable to join due to financial or institutional barriers. With the goal of ensuring the best pediatric care for all patients in the region, we are sharing the following topics during a lunchtime webinar series: · March 29: Headaches with Dr. Deb O'Donnell

- May 31: Asthma with Dr. Dan Evans
- · July 19: Constipation with Dr. Michael Bates and Dr. Krishna Mutyala
- September 27: Anxiety with Dr. Kalpana Miryala • November 29: Depression with Dr. Kalpana Miryala
- Do you know of a practice or provider outside the network who would be interested in joining for these

sessions? Reach out to Angie Eberhart and we will connect with them.

Angie Eberhart, NP Sandy Spoltman

Subscribe to our email list.

For questions or more information please contact our team: Kim Grant, MA

Share this email:

Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails View this email online.

Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove®

One Children's Plaza Dayton, OH | 45404 United States

This email was sent to .

To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

emma